
 

 
 
Friday 17th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Well, what a year this has been! I think it’s fair to say that it has been a very challenging time for us all, however, I 
thank you all for your continued support, as this has been a time for us all to pull together and we have definitely 
done that! 
 
I just wanted to say that although it saddens me that our lovely Year 6 children have left their Primary School 
without having their annual end of year celebrations, they have, however, got lots of lovely memories of their 
years at Whitgreave, which we mustn’t forget. 
 
It was great to see all of the children attend our recent Graduation photo session, which was lovely and the 
children looked so smart. School has purchased a special photograph for each child, as part of their leaving gift. 
You will see that your son/daughter has brought home a gift bag, with some goodies in. We hope that these will 
put a smile on their faces, as they leave their Primary School behind and move onto pastures new. 
 
We have also awarded our Outstanding Achievement Awards too, which we usually carry out at our Graduation 
Ceremony. So, although we can’t have the Ceremony, we can still give out the Awards! 
 
It has been an absolute pleasure to teach your child and have them as part of the Whitgreave Team and we will 
miss them all. As a school, we wish your son/daughter all the best for the next stage of their learning journey and 
we hope that they will stay in touch and keep us updated on their progress.  
 
As for yourselves, if you need any support you know where to find us. Just because your son/daughter has left us, 
doesn’t mean that our support ends, at Whitgreave, we work to provide on-going support to all of our families and 
to our community. Give us a call if you need anything! 
 
So, for now, take care and have a restful 6 weeks! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Redfern 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


